
COVID-19 update 
The health and safety of staff and clients is our top priority 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

29 April 2020 

  
Social distancing onsite 
 
A reminder that all staff and contractors share a responsibility to help reduce the 
transmission of COVID 19 through social distancing and other transmission 

reduction practices in our workplace.  
 
Whilst onsite practice social distancing and good hygiene to minimise the risk to 
yourself and others. This includes standing 1.5m apart from others where possible. 

Social distancing in the workplace guidelines are available on the staff update page.  
 
 

New COVID-19 scam 
 

A scam has been identified relating to COVIDsafe App. Be wary of emails and text 
messages you receive relating to COVID 19. For details of known scams visit 
scamwatch.gov.au 

 
 

https://www.slq.qld.gov.au/sites/default/files/Social%20distancing%20in%20the%20workplace%20guidelinesrevised.pdf
https://www.scamwatch.gov.au/types-of-scams/current-covid-19-coronavirus-scams

